
 

 

Dear New Neighbours,  

We would like to give you a warm welcome to Moore Park and introduce you to the Moore Park 
Residents Association (MPRA). The MPRA mission is to identify, advocate and act on 
neighbourhood concerns and enhance the Moore Park community. As a new resident, the MPRA 
would like to offer you a welcome gift of a beautiful tea towel featuring the 1890 map of Moore 
Park and free one-year membership in the association. 

 

If you want to join the MPRA, please email us at president@moorepark.org with the subject “New 
Resident” and provide your name, address, email, and phone number. 

The MPRA is available to address your concerns and actively advocate on your behalf throughout 
the year.  Along with updates on initiatives and programs from the City and the Province that 
impact the Moore Park neighbourhood, Members receive a quarterly e-newsletter that features 
updates and reports from our four committees:  

 Heritage, Planning and Development 

 Ravines, Parks and Trees         

 Traffic, Safety, Parking and Mobility   

 Community Outreach  

As a Member you will have voting privileges at the Annual Meeting and the satisfaction of being 
part of a vibrant community association working to make our neighbourhood of Moore Park an 
even better place to live! 

If you any questions about the MPRA or if you would like to get further involved as member of 
one of our committees, please connect with me directly. 

Kind regards,  

Gordon Bogden 
president@moorepark.org 
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